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COMMENTS ON THE UNFPA DRAFT COUNTRY PROGRAMME DOCUMENT FOR TURKIYE  

 

Second regular session 2025 

Comments by Germany UNFPA country/regional office response to comments 

Germany welcomes UNFPA’s efforts to support Turkey to achieve a demographic 

dividend and manage its demographic transition through evidence- and human 

rights-based policies. While Turkey has surpassed the SDG target for maternal 

mortality, and has achieved UHC, access to SRH services is still inequitable. 

Germany appreciates UNFPA’s efforts to expand access to services also for 

marginalized groups of people, including migrants and refugees. Furthermore, the 

planned adolescent health component will support greater reproductive agency of 

young people and contribute to realizing reproductive rights. 

UNFPA thanks Germany for the comments pertaining to 

the focus of the CPD and looks forward to strengthening 

collaboration through the new CPD for strong results in the 

areas mentioned. 

 


